
 

 

 
 
 
  
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
To:  The Honorable Jason Ervin 

Chairman, Committee on the Budget and Government Operations 
 

From:  Patricia Jackowiak  
Director/ Chief Administrative Law Judge 

  Department of Administrative Hearings 
 

CC:  Elizabeth Beatty 
  Mayor’s Office of Intergovernmental Affairs 
 

Date:  November 8, 2023 
 

Re:  Request for Information from Annual Appropriation Committee Hearing 
 

ID#:  30-01 
 

 

The following information is provided in response to questions posed at our department’s 
hearing on 27 October 2023 to discuss the proposed 2024 budget.   
 

Alderman Lee requested the total number of pet waste and parking in bike lane violations 
issued year to date (YTD) 2023.    
 
Be advised that two thousand five hundred forty-two (2,542) parking/standing in a bike lane 
violations and twenty (20 pet waste violations were issued within the City of Chicago from 1 
January 2023 through 26 October 2023.   
 
As always, please let me know if you have any further questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


